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Bourgeois, Lisa

Subject: FW: Request for approval
Attachments: Request - Watershed Stewarts.docx

From: Kurvers, Mike <mkurvers@courtenay.ca>  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 11:28 AM 
To: Chow, Ed <echow@courtenay.ca> 
Subject: RE: Request for approval 
 
No concerns. 
 
Regards 
 
Mike  
 
From: Chow, Ed <echow@courtenay.ca>  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 9:56 AM 
To: Kurvers, Mike <mkurvers@courtenay.ca> 
Subject: RE: Request for approval 
 
Sounds good, Mike. BTW, do you see any concerns if council approve this request? 
 
Thanks. 
 
Ed Chow, MPA | City of Courtenay  
Manager of Legislative Service  

T 250-334-4441 | E echow@courtenay.ca  

 
 
830 Cliffe Avenue , Courtenay, B.C. V9N 2J7 
courtenay.ca   |   Facebook   |   LinkedIn   |   Instagram  
 
I respectfully acknowledge that the land on which we gather and work is the Unceded traditional territory of the K'ómoks First Nation.  

From: Kurvers, Mike <mkurvers@courtenay.ca>  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 9:37 AM 
To: Chow, Ed <echow@courtenay.ca> 
Subject: FW: Request for approval 
 
Ed, 
We received this request from Mr. Helmut.  I have put the request onto a request letter if you don’t min getting it on the 
agenda for Council. 
 
 
Regards 
Mike  
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From: Helmut Novak <novak.helmut@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 4:13 PM 
To: Bylaw <Bylaw@courtenay.ca> 
Cc: Steve Williams <stevegwilliams.williams@gmail.com>; Jennifer & Robin Harrison <robinjen@shaw.ca> 
Subject: Request for approval 
 
Good day 
My name is Helmut Novak - my address is 175 Pritchard Road in Comox, V9M 2T3. 
Phone 250 702 3650 
I am a member of the Millard Piercy Watershed Stewards and am currently planning Family Watershed Day for September 22. In 
2023, we held this annual event at Puntledge Park, but due to ongoing construction nearby, we plan to hold this event in 2024 at the 
green-space between the parking lot on Mansfield Drive and the Courtenay Riverway Heritage Walk, about 120 meters south of 
Rotary Sky Park.  
The Family Watershed Day is an event designed to raise public awareness of the importance of healthy watersheds. This event will 
feature 8-10 groups involved in watershed conservation, including Project Watershed, Tsolum River Restoration Society, Morrison 
Creek Streankeepers, Comox Valley Nature, and the Department of Fisheries and Oceans, to name a few.  
10 tents will be set up with each society presenting specific topics related to the health of watersheds and their inhabitants. 
Abbey from the Lewis Park Rec Center has recommended that I contact you to ask for permission to hold this event at the above 
location and for set-up instructions. I would be grateful if you would approve our request and let me know as soon as possible. 
Thank you for your consideration 
Regards 
Helmut Novak 
VP, Millard Piercy Watershed Stewards. 
 
 


